
 
 
Welcome to our November Newsletter.   
 
We have been busy making Remembrance Day Poppies and Poppy wreaths and have 
now started on our homemade Christmas Crackers.   
 
The St. Columb Minor Craft Group made us a beautiful Trivial Pursuit Games Mat.  It is 
being well used. 
 
Mick Oxtoby, Rachel Bennetts, Jo Farrer and Sandra Cox have all been in to entertain us 
this month.  
 
Sally has been playing the piano every day and everyone loves to hear it and have a sing 
along. 
 

 



 

 


